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I am in OPPOSITION SB1590. 

The current regulations in place were put there after years of study and trial and 

error.  The current rules are working. No need for a repeal. 

Protection of the Willamette River Greenway should be the  ultimate goal, the good of 

the whole is more important than a small percentage of people with 

wake boats.  Do not let this bill go through. 

 


